
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 15th, 2019 
 
 
 
PRESS RELEASE- FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Due to the repair of a water main, the intersection of West Burton Street and North 
Crocker Street is currently shut down. The intersection will be available for local traffic 
only until the repair is complete.   

 


